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Update:

Friday, April 24, 2020 
3rd Marking Period Grades Will Be Available to View

Online by Using Parent Portal. 
If your not registered, go to the district website under Parent Resources and

scroll down to Genesis Parent Access.  Select "Registration".  On the next page
click on "Registration" again and you will see a screen with the Genesis Parent

Portal Form.

 

Monday, April 20, 2020 
Remote Learning Will Resume Online.

Spring Recess will be from April 10 -19th.  Remote learning will resume online
on Monday, April 20th.  Student packets have been mailed out to those that
requested a hard copy.  The staff will maintain communication with students
throughout the 4th marking period.  Students are expected to complete the

assigned work for the 4th marking period.  We will continue with remote
learning until a decision is made at the state level.   

 


